
13 April 2016 

The Hon. Peter Dutton MP 

Senator Jacqui Lambie 

Senator for Tasmania 

Minister for Immigration & Border Protection 
PO Box 2012 
Strathpine, QLD, 4500 

Email: Peter.Dutton.MP@aph.gov.au 

Dear Minister, 

RE: Border Force and Australian Federal Police Corruption 

AUSTRALIAN SENATE 

Mr Simon Golding has asked that I advocate on his behalf in relation to the aforementioned. 

Please find enclosed; 
• Constituent enquiries form from Mr Simon Golding dated 31 March 2016
• Statutory Declaration form from Mr Simon Golding dated 29 February 2016
• Letter to Senator Lambie from Mr Simon Golding dated 29 February 2016
• Letter submission from Mr Simon Golding dated 1 March 2016

I ask that you please review the information enclosed and respond to Mr Golding in a timely manner. 

Given there will be a potential early election I ask you to please respond prior to the 3 May 2016. 

I look forward to your response by return. 

Yours faithfully 

Senator Jacqui Lambie 
Senator for Tasmania 

Shop 4/22 Mount Street PO 
Box 256 
Burnie T AS 7320 

OFFICE: 03 6431 2233 
EMAIL: 
senator.lambie@aph.gov.au WEB: 
www.senatorlambie.com.au 

FAX: 03 6431 3200 

TOLL FREE: 1300 885 041 
























